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de Lozier, Emilie

From: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 7:43 AM
To: de Lozier, Emilie
Cc: Elizabeth Goldin
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Exemption from EEO Audit

Emilie, 
 
KBCQ-FM, Roswell, NM (Fac Id No. 57722) is not required to respond to the October, 2023 audit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lynn Kalagian-Jones 
Supervisory EEO Specialist 
Investigations & Hearings Division 
Enforcement Bureau 
 

From: de Lozier, Emilie <EdeLozier@wbklaw.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 2:38 PM 
To: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Liberman, Howard <HLiberman@wbklaw.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Request for Exemption from EEO Audit 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

Per today’s attached public notice, station KBCQ-FM, Roswell, New Mexico (FIN 57722) has been randomly 
selected for an EEO audit.  KBCQ-FM is part of an employment unit that consists of the following stations, all of
which are licensed to the same entity, Majestic Broadcasting, LLC.  
 

Station Last Renewal Granted 
KBCQ-FM (subject station) 1/7/2022 (File No. 0000147793) 
KMOU(FM), Roswell, NM (FIN 14927) 1/7/2022 (File No. 0000147795) 
KZDB(FM), Roswell, NM (FIN 57720) 1/7/2022 (File No. 0000147796) 
KSFX(AM), Roswell, NM (FIN 14926) 1/7/2022 (File No. 0000147790) 

 
Per Paragraph 5(c) of the audit letter, because the most recent license renewal application(s) applicable to the 
unit were granted after October 1, 2021, we are writing to request additional guidance on whether an audit 
response is required for KBCQ-FM and the other stations in the employment unit. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Emilie 


